
Parade 

Greetings on behalf of the Homecoming Parade Committee! We invite you 
to join in the parade for what will be a memorable and fun time for everyone 
involved. This year the parade is going to be on Saturday, October 15th at 9 am.   

For your convenience, there is a RSVP form below. Please return by Friday, 
October 7th  to Student Center 113. More information will follow your RSVP as to 
the lineup and times to be at the University. Your participation is strongly 
encouraged, and our committee stands prepared to assist you in any way 
possible. 

 

 

  
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Mackenzie Hicks 
(701) 502-4356 
mackenzie.b.hicks@dickinsonstate.edu 

(Clip and return the lower section to Student Center 113 or to the mailing address listed above) 

 

PARADE ENTRY FORM  

Organization Name: ___________________________________________ 

Contact Name: _______________________________________________ 

Contact Number: ______________________________________________ 

_____ YES! Our organization would like to participate in the 2022 Dickinson State University Homecoming 
Parade. Please reserve an empty spot for my organization. We will enter in the following category:  

_____ Float   _____ Local or Area Merchant/Business  _____ Sponsor a Truck  

_____ Marching Band _____ Singing Band 

_____ Convertible/Classic Vehicle (Please specify type) _______________________________ 

_____ Other (please specify) _____________________________________________________ 

Are you going to be using the indoor area for decorating: _____ YES    _____NO 

NOTE: All organizations are required to provide their own towing vehicles. Trailers must be provided by 

entrant. 

Dickinson State University  

291 Campus Drive 

Attn: Homecoming 

Committee  

Dickinson ND 58601 

mailto:mackenzie.b.hicks@dickinsonstate.edu

